
 
 

Thank You 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members who 
voted in the recent election. 
 
These elections are healthy for the organisation and the result has 
provided me with the confidence to continue working for and  
representing, all members. 
 
Rest assured that I will continue to work for improved salaries, 
better equipment, safer working conditions, roster improvements 
which provide a better work life balance, establishment of a     
dedicated Police Legacy fund and continued improvements         
regarding treatment and recognition of members mental health. 
 
Regards 
 
Gavin CASHION 
Vice President 
Police Association of Tasmania 
0466 425 825 
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Any questions 

or comments? 

Email us at  

pat@pat.asn.au 

 

 

Visit us at 107 

New Town 

Road, New 

Town 

 

Ring us on  

62 781900 

 

 

Stay tuned— 

our website is 

being upgraded 

www.pat.asn.au 

 


